

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Wednesday 18th October 2023





BONFIRE NIGHT CLASS CELEBRATION

Dear Parents and Carers,

After the half term, we will have a mini one-week topic called 'Light and Dark', which will include a range of art activities linked to fireworks and discussions about safety at bonfire night.

As an exciting end to the week, children will be invited to our own class indoor firework's party. They will receive an invitation on the Monday and then on Friday we will sit the children down and watch some firework videos in class. We will also be providing children with a hot dog in a bun which they can eat whilst watching the videos and admiring their amazing firework art they produced over the course of the week.

If you would rather your child did not eat the hot dog and you would like to provide your own snack for them to eat during this time, then please let me know.

Have a wonderful half term, stay safe and I hope all the children enjoy a well-earned rest.

Kind Regards

Mrs Sally Ladyman Early Years Leader













